***NOTICE***

There may be a quorum of the Town of Lawrence Board of Supervisors attending the
H2ALO’S Meeting
Tuesday, August 19, 2025
At 8:00 AM
at the
Lawrence Town Hall
2400 Shady Court

There will be no Town Board action taken at this meeting.

Posted at the following on Monday, August 11, 2025

X Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court
XlPosted to the website



